
The Student Government Association Caucus was held October 20, 2011 in the 
Cason-Kennedy Nursing Building room 121. The meeting was called to order at 4:35 
p.m. with the regular chairman and secretary present.  
 
The roll was called by the secretary with 39 members present.  
 
In the officer reports, the SGA President, Jeremy Poynter announced the Fit-in MT 
Campaign for the next two Thursdays from 11-1 p.m. and two senators are needed 
per hour. 
 
Executive Vice-President, Shaun Luber, praised the quantity of legislation this week 
and noted that Freshman council has written three bills already 
 
Erika Maclin, VPAPA announced that the deadline for Road Rally has been extended. 
If someone has bought a ticket through Rowdy Raiders they can pay $25 and ride 
the bus with SGA. She needs ideas for Student Appreciation Week, which is 
November 14-18. 
 
Election Commissioner announced that spring elections will end March 1st. 
Stewardesses is the longest word with proper keystrokes you can type with only 
your left hand and lollipop is the longest with your right. 
 
Courtnei Secrest, Philanthropic Christmas, spoke about the Christmas Donation 
Drop off at Middle Tennessee Medical Center is Dec 2. The next blood drive is Dec. 5-
6. The BIG event is March 29-31. 
 
Homecoming Director, Donald Abels, announced that Fight Song is the 29th.    
 
Senator Hibdon presented Tentative SGA Resolution 4-11-F. Attorney General Bogle 
spoke about the reason the bill was written. Senator Mosley moved to go on to the 
next bill. Motion passed. 
 
Senator Smith presented Tentative SGA Resolution 5-11-F pertaining to removing 
mud and debris from sidewalks.  
 
Senator Lee presented Tentative SGA Resolution 6-11-F pertaining to MTSU SGA 
host an event with legislators. 
 
Tentative SGA Resolution 7-11-F was presented by Senator Moore regarding the 
positioning of signs in parking lots to make parking less confusing. 
 
Announcements: VPAPA Maclin announced that anyone interested in saluting 
student veterans can help. If interested meet with the PR Committee.  
 
Courtnei Secrest recognized the Freshman Council members in the room. 
 



Senator Floyd announced Alpha Chi Omega’s desert social in Jackson Hall at 5:30 
with all proceeds going to the Domestic Violence Shelter in Murfreesboro. 
 
The assembly broke into committees at 5:02 p.m. 


